
Notice to the allottees of Rajesh Projects (India) Private Limited 

Notice is hereby given to the allottees to the real estate projects of Rajesh 

Projects (India) Private Limited that in compliance of the direction given by 

the Hon’ble NCLAT, the IRP hereby invites the preference, by writing e-

mail at rgi.cirp@gmail.com, from the allottees to the real estate project of the 

corporate debtor within the categories of “POSSESSION”, “REFUND” and 

“SILENT” with respect to their claims in the flats/shops in the corporate 

debtor. 

It is also made clear that this invitation has nothing to do with claims within 

the meaning of I & B C, 2016. Hence, the allottees within the categories 

defective claims can also make or update their preferences. 

It is also pertinent to mention here that a list showing the initial preference 

of the allottees collated by the IRP from the Form-CA is also made available 

on the website of IRP. In case of any discrepancies in the aforesaid list 

showing the preferences, the allottees are requested to write their concern to 

IRP at rgi.cirp@gmail.com. 

The last date of writing mail to the IRP is 26.11.2019. 

After the compilation of aforesaid preferences, the updated list showing the 

preference of allottee will be forward to the promotors/ ex-management. 
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